
Worth County, Georgia

Notice of November 8, 2022 General Election Audit

Pursuant to  O.C.G.A. 21-2-498, the Worth County Board of
Elections and staff will be conducting an audit of results for the

November 8, 2022 General Election.  This audit will take place in
the Magistrate Courtroom located at 201 N. Main St Sylvester, Ga
31791 on November 17, 2022 starting at 9am and continuing that

day until completed.  This audit is open to the public.

Our Mission Statement:
It is our sacred honor to protect and promote public trust & confidence by our conduct of fair and accurate elections. To

maintain the highest level of  integrity in performing all duties to provide honest, sincere, & dedicated service to the
citizens of Worth County.


